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Burgos, Alexander N

From: Liebman, Brian R
Sent: Friday, February 23, 2024 3:31 PM
To: Rittlinger, David B; Childs, Nathan D
Cc: Burgos, Alexander N
Subject: 2024 Energy Conservation Code, 2024 Mechanical Code, and 2024 Fuel Gas Code

Good afternoon, 
 
This is to inform you that due to the volume of Codes submitted, and due to the time necessary to make sure the 
Residential and Plumbing Codes were ready for yesterday’s special meeting, I will be requesting an extension of 
the period of review on these three Codes at the February 28, 2024 regular meeting of RRC.  It’s my intention to 
have requests for changes out to you on the three Codes within the next few weeks. 
 
Thanks for all your work on these, and have a great weekend! 
Brian 
 
Brian Liebman 
Counsel to the North Carolina Rules Review Commission 
Office of Administrative Hearings 
(984)236-1948 
brian.liebman@oah.nc.gov 
 
E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law 
N.C.G.S. Chapter 132 and may be disclosed to third parties. 
 
 

 
Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized 
state official. 


